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From: Credible Behavioral Health Software <marketing@credibleinc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2018 10:37 AM
To: Credible Documentation
Subject: Credible Update: Arkansas Medicaid Carve Out

DEAR CREDIBLE, 

Credible is happy to Partner with Arkansas Partners in the upcoming PASSE Transition, which 
becomes effective on January 1, 2019. In preparation for PASSE, Credible Billing Specialists are 
available to provide support as configuration and testing information is provided by the PASSE 
payers. 

Should you have any questions or require additional support post GoLive, please enter a task 
ticket and a Billing Specialist will be happy to assist you. 
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Preparing for PASSE: Medicaid Transition Overview

Join Credible Billing Specialists on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 from 2:00pm-3:30pm 
EST where you will receive a high-level overview of what to expect when transitioning from 
Medicaid to Managed Care. Subject matter experts will address considerations regarding 
credentialing, configuration, testing, and lessons learned to help Partners prepare for PASSE. 

Click Here to Register. 

Preparing for PASSE: In-Depth Review

Join Credible Billing Specialists on Tuesday, November 20, 2018 from 2:00pm-3:30pm 
EST where you will receive an in-depth review of configuration changes and testing strategies to 
enable a successful PASSE GoLive of January 1, 2019. Subject matter experts will review 
configuration changes to the Billing Matrix, Billing Office Claim Config, and Revenue Code 
Matrix. 

Click Here to Register. 

Preparing for PASSE: Ask The Guru

Now that you have a plan to update and test your configuration changes to ensure a successful 
PASSE transition, you may have multiple questions on how to proceed. Join Credible Billing 
Specialists on Tuesday, November 27, 2018 from 2:00pm-3:30pm EST as they address your 
questions related to configuration and testing as Partners transition to PASSE payers. 

Click Here to Register. 
  

Thank you for your continued Partnership, 

Hope Winkowski 
Vice President of Product Services 
o. 301-652-9500 x0428  I   f. 240-744-3086
e. hope.winkowski@credibleinc.com   I   w. www.credibleinc.com

   


